
RE f D N I M O O RE , J R I 109 SECOND STREET, P . 0  BOX 235, TOMPKINSVILLE, KY 42167-0235 

ATTORNEY AT LAW 

December 17,20 12 

TEL: (270) 487-6262 
FAX: (270) 487-8000 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Hon. L. Allyson Honaker 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
2 i 1 Sower Bivd. FJ.C). Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

In Re: PSC v. Tompkinsville Natural Gas System, your Case No. 2012-00362 

Dear Ms. Honaker: 

In order to update you with regard to the progress of the City of Tompkinsville 
and its gas system, I would like to advise you of the following: 

1. 

2. 

-I 
3 .  

4. 

5 .  

6. 

All excess flow valves have arrived and should be installed no later than the close 
of business, 12/18/12; 
An eight inch Dixon seven day recorder, chart recorder device as requested, was 
ordered at 1:OO P.M., on Tuesday, 12/1 1/12, with a one week lead time having the 
purchase order number of 968097. As soon as it is installed, I will advise you in 
writing; 
Documentation for leaks is being completed by Jason Warren of Martin 
Contracting, Inc. and should be completed and submitted to you no later than the 
close of business, Friday, the 2 1 st of December, 20 12; 
Jassr, W ~ i ~ e n  sf Martin Csntracting is currently the on ca!! person for a gas. 
system issue and it is within his discretion as to who to call to maintain the 
system, due to the circumstances surrounding the issue, subject to a City of 
Tompkinsville employee being properly trained and appointed for the weekend on 
call issues; 
The City of Tompkinsville, at its last meeting, wherein the Settlement Agreement 
was approved, unanimously voted to appoint S h a m  Martin of Martin Contracting 
as our gas system supervisor pending a search to hire a permanent gas system 
supervisor; 
Further, four main inline valves have been replaced, consisting of three 2 inch 
valves and one 3 inch valve, those valves being previously inoperable. 

With kindest regards I remain. 
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Sincerely, 

Reed N. Moore, Jr. 

RNM/lft 
Cc: Mayor Jeff Profftt, via email 

Shawn Martin, via email 
Jeff Harrison, City commissioner, via email 

I\letters\hanaker-all ysan.let 
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